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Dear Legislators, 

I find it outrageous that 10 to 20 year olds can currently buy assault weapons and 

semiautomatic rifles. The research shows that this demographic commits gun 

homicides at a rate of three times those aged 21 and over. Raising the minimum age 

to purchase and possess semiautomatic rifles just makes sense and can save lives. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Gibson 

 


